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Rector 

Almaty technological university 

Kulazhanov T.K. 

Dear Talgat Kuralbekovich! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on December 23, 

2017, there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: Accredit 

Almaty technological university for a period of 5 years. 

The Agency congratulates you on your successful institutional accreditation 

and wishes the further effective work and new achievements. We are thankful to the 

staff of the University for a high professionalism and faithful attitude to work. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


